
Unit 3 Math 
Assessment

Next Wednesday, we will assign the Unit 3
math assessment in Teams. We do ask that you
DO NOT give assistance on the assessment.
We need to know how much the students are
able to do on their own. We’ve also included a
copy of the assessment in the December Supply
Pick-up materials. Students may choose to do
either assessment, they do not need to do both.
If they choose to complete the paper copy,
please be sure to take a photo of the
completed work and submit it in the digital
assignment.

Important Dates

• Dec 4: December Supply Pick up
• Dec 4: Return YELLOW November 

Journal
• Dec 6: Final day to submit lunch 

application 
https://tusdfoodservices.com/?page=lunch
apps

• Dec 7-11: IN PERSON Fast Bridge 
Assessment (see specific day/time in 
December Supply Pick-up materials

• Dec 19-Jan 3: Winter Break
• Jan 4: School Resumes

Come check out books with Mrs. Meyers 
every Wednesday-Friday from 

11:30-12:30!!

December Supply Pick Up
Today we handed out supplies for the
month of December. We will begin using
these on Monday, December 7th. If you
did not come by to pick yours up, please
let us know when you’ll be by so we can
leave it in the office. Keep the bright pink
Fast Bridge Testing day/time handy
because testing begins next week!

Sea Shell of 
the Week:
Caoilainn

December 5, 2019

Fast Bridge Assessments: Just a reminder that we will begin our Fast Bridge
assessments next week. These are the assessments we talked about before
Thanksgiving break. Instead of Small Group meetings next week, we scheduled
students in groups of six or less to come to school with his/her TUSD device and a
mask. Your specific day and time are listed on the bright pink paper given during
December Supply Pick-up. Please make this assessment a priority. Let us know if
you have any questions.

Mrs. Brown & 
Mrs. Delucchi’s 
Shark Bites

https://tusdfoodservices.com/?page=lunchapps

